
Next competitions we have skaters are 
40th Easter Cup in Gent, 16 – 17.4.2022 with 8 participants
Luxembourg Championships, Kockelscheuer 24.4.2022

The first time ever in Luxembourg Short Track history we had a skater in the Masters International Shorttrack Games (MIST)  in 
Calgary, Canada. Almost 30 new World records were skated and Marco skated a new Personal Best (PB) in 500m , 777 m and 1500m. 
He was in his category 3rd and overall 14th. Marco skated also in an international relay-team and they were 2nd.
Here are the results: 

Marco Kiesgen 3rd MASTER 55-59 PB 500m 59.132, PB 777m 1:32.981 & PB 1500m 3:24.340 Congrats

Peter was in the European Youth Olympic Festival (EYOF) in Vuokatti, Finland as an Ambassador for Short Track and for Luxembourg. 
His interview you can find in www.eyof.org. Thank you Peter. 
If you have not yet made the entry to the Luxembourg Championships, which will he skated on Sunday 24.4.2022 in Kockelscheuer, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. No training next Sunday because there will be a Hockey World Cup in the rinks.
The ISU World Championships are skated in Montreal from the 8 -10.4.2022 but we do not have any skaters there this time. You can 
follow the races usually via YOUTUBE. 
Our new e-mail address is ulpv@shorttrack.lu. All informations about competitions you will find in www.shorttrackonline.info.

MARCO IN CANADA AND PETER IN FINLAND

SHORT TRACK NEWS
Nr 4 Season 2021/2022


